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ajshaw@urbanaillinois.us 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 25, 2023 

WEST NEVADA STREET CLOSURE 
 
Weather permitting, beginning at 5 a.m., until 6 p.m., Thursday, April 27, 2023, the 
following area will be closed to through traffic. 
 

• West Nevada Street will be closed to through traffic between South Gregory Street 
and South Lincoln Avenue. 

 
University of Illinois Grounds Department, will be removing a tree in this area. Access will 
be maintained to all properties along West Nevada Street during the project though no 
thru traffic will be allowed. There will be a marked detour route via South Lincoln Avenue 
to West Oregon Street to South Gregory Street. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank 
you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Please direct 
questions or concerns to Mr. Adam Shaw at 217-384-2342 or 
ajshaw@urbanaillinois.us.     
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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